
TO:  Chris Lebatard Asst. Superintendent of Operations 

FROM:  Jesse Kanode Athletic Director St. Martin Attendance Center 

CC: David Baggett Superintendent Jackson County School District, Duane Jones Maintenance 

Director Jackson County School District 

DATE:  June17th, 2025 

REGARDING: Request to add “Wall of Fame” to SMMS Football Fieldhouse 

Dear Chris, 

The St. Martin Athletic Hall of Fame is requesting permission to add a “Wall of Fame” on the southeast 

exterior wall of the St. Martin Middle School Football Fieldhouse. This will honor all past and future Hall 

of Fame inductees with a recognition plaque mounted to the wall.   

This project will also include a walkway around the flagpole, and possibly some landscaping as well. 

Below you will see a preliminary rough sketch of this project. The HOF will communicate with myself, 

Duane, and you before each step of the project to make sure everything is approved.  

If you have any questions or concerns about this request, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 

Regards, 

 

Jesse Kanode 

St. Martin Attendance Center 

Athletic Director 

 

 


